
 

  

 

 

March 2, 2022 

  

Dear Community Member: 

  

MESSAGE FROM THE GVC PRESIDENT 



 

I would like to take a moment to talk about one of the many valuable 

community services provided by the Green Valley Council. Free to our 

members and available for a nominal charge to non-members, the 

GVC provides Notary Public services during office hours on Monday 

through Thursday. Last year, 147 Notary Services were performed. We 

are well on the way to passing that number. Please call 520-648-1936 

or go online at gvcouncil.org for an appointment, (required) and our 

staff will be happy to accommodate!  

 

We are pleased to partner with Pima County and our community 

partners in providing a broad range of forums. Past forums covered 

water issues, private road remediation, fire abatement, drainageway 

maintenance, social and mental health services. Also were topics 

concerning our parks from the office of Pima County Natural 

Resources, Parks and Recreation, safety with the Pima County 

Sheriff’s Office, and dealing with Arizona wildlife. The GVC Standing 

Committees continue their challenging work to address the issues that 

impact Green Valley. 

Here are some of the benefits available only with your GVC 

membership: free Notary services, legal workshops, HOA board 

trainings, HOA workshops, HOA mediation, HOA spotlight on the 

GVC website, GVC information services, access to the Preferred 

Vendor Program, and access to non-Pima County workshops and 

forums.  

 

Thirty-three HOAs did not have representation at the February Board 

of Representatives meeting. You do not want to miss the March 17 

meeting. Pima County Sheriff, Chris Nanos will be presenting.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001lqSAs9hPON-YJ2cXkehvDFIaexmttKln_ShuRHHGyjMKQF0mjLsyx3A8BU1HpvCX6lZr-pW--N4JuqUq69dd8QfwAfkYhR-xt94DxnjP3Fy1kKtvBL9J63Ja038a7eUQqXNDSj3Ezug%3D%26c%3D-oDx6xDmXanaMwk-rWsY1u93omhFTsmMgwZtgKfB5eZosNj5jDxJtQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DBgxltwNZnQ_eDHPvA60S3gUlKUqny2Q8F2ixl8oRZzaJAUS4gUOcZA%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7C%7C3c310d2bba3149cf02c508d9fca0c2ec%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637818589660381178%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=iXmwZKygtEZLY8KySpAVxQ6jGt4gahKSyWIFO01TMe8%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Debbie Kenyon 

 

Committee Updates: 

 

CC/Emergency Response Committee 

Upcoming Public Forum: Everything You Need to Know About 

Emergency Preparedness, presented by Matt McGlone, Pima County 

Office of Emergency Management. Thursday, March 24, 9:00 at the 

GVR East Center, 7 South Abrego Drive, Green Valley.  

 

Please call the council office at 520-648-1936 or email 

info@gvcouncil.org to reserve your seat.   

 

Environmental Committee 

Upcoming Public Forum: Air Quality forum presented by the Pima 

County Department of Environmental Quality. March 31, 9:00 at GVR 

Desert Hills Social Center, 2980 S. Camino Del Sol, Green Valley. 

 

Please call the council office at 520-648-1936 or email 

info@gvcouncil.org to reserve your seat.  

  

Health and Human Services Committee 

The Green Valley Fire District is “Cooking Up Some Kitchen Safety” 
during the month of March. 

Check out their website at gvfire.org.   
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HOA Relations Committee 

GVC member-exclusive HOA Board Training, President and Treasurer 

trainings scheduled for Tuesday March 29th at 10:00 and Secretary 

and GVC Representative trainings scheduled for Wednesday March 

30th at 10:00, GVC and Salvation Army Conference Room, 555 N. La 

Canada Drive, Green Valley. 

 

GVC member-exclusive HOA Architecture Committee Workshop on 

Wednesday March 23 at 11:00, Salvation Army Conference Room, 555 

N. La Canada Drive, Green Valley. 

 

Please call the council office at 520-648-1936 or email 

info@gvcouncil.org to reserve your seat.  

  

Traffic and Arroyos Committee 

Upcoming Public Forum: How to maintain the Washes, Arroyos and 

Drainage Ways presented by Pima County Regional Flood Control 

District. Tuesday, April 19, 2022, 10:00 at Santa Rita Springs, Anza 
Room, 921 W. Via Rio Fuerte, Green Valley. 

 

Please call the council office at 520-648-1936 or email 

info@gvcouncil.org to reserve your seat.  
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